
 
 

November 15, 2021 

 
Elite Basketball Training  
5652 Prefontaine Avenue 
Regina, SK, S4W 0M8 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter of recommendation for Jayla Frasz, a young athlete 
who has been part of Elite Basketball Training Academy for the past five years.  
As her mentor and coach, I couldn’t be any prouder of how far she has come as an athlete, but most 
importantly as a young woman.    
 
Our organization prides itself in building character with our athletes, and I have had the humble 
experience to watch Jayla grow as a young leader and role model for our players and the community at 
large.  Jayla is a smart and driven young lady who has worked hard over the past few years to reach her 
goals, and I am certain she will continue to do so.  
 
Jayla has never shied away from any challenges, and she has done it while maintaining high academic 
grades, and being a remarkable athlete on the basketball court.   
 
Jayla has been a joy to coach and I couldn’t ask for a better person to have in my program.  She makes 
everyone around better, and her kind, passionate, and generous personality brings the best out of all of 
us.   
 
I am looking forward to the positive impact she will continue to make, and will closely follow her journey 
wherever life may take her.   
 
I am certain that she will be successful in her new life chapter and she has my highest recommendation. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
khalid@elitebasketballtraining.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Khalid Loda 
 
President, Elite Basketball Training & Athlete Development Ltd.  


